GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

(By email)

Our Ref: MGLA111218-0482

8 January 2019

Dear I

Thank you for your follow-up request for information about office plants, which the GLA
received on 11 December 2018. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000.

You originally requested:

In line with the FOI Act, please could | request the following:

A breakdown of the money spent on office plants within City Hall in the last financial
year.

A breakdown of the money spent maintaining the plants within City Hall during this time.

The GLA responded to confirm the spend on office plants for both supply and maintenance
combined as below:

2017-18 £7,408.00
2018-19 £6,111.00

On 11 December 2018 you requested:

Please could | follow up with another request:
A yearly breakdown of the comparative figures since 2000.

Please find attached the information we hold within the scope of your request

GLA Finance retains information for 7 years. | can confirm the actual spend for the following
financial years are as follows:

2015/16 - £7,075.00
2014/15 - £7,350.00
2013/14 - £6,991.00
2012/13 - £6,991.00
2011/12 - £7,176.00
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We also located some historic information which is within the scope of your request but we are
unable to check it against finance records so this information may not be accurate:

2010/11 - £7037.00
2009/10 - £6814.00
2008/09 - £8725.00
2007/08 - £7523.00
2006.07 - £10,162.00

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the
reference MGLA111218-0482

Yours sincerely

Ruth Phillips
Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information
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